
Dear members, 
 
I would like on behalf of the Lady Captain and myself to thank all who participated 
in the Captains Fun Day, with a special thanks to the ladies section and others 
who volunteered their services on the day. 
 
 Thanks to those who donated bottles etc. their generosity meant we were able to 
raise £540 for the Captains charities which are Prostrate Cancer and Breast 
Cancer, 
 
Thanks to those who kindly paid a £1 to smack me in the face with a wet sponge 
and thanks to our Vice Captain, and Green Staff Mike and Alistair for entering the 
stocks and getting the same treatment  
.  
All in all with the Covid situation as it is it was a good day and I can only say once 
again a Big Thank to you all 
 
Brian Bennett. 
(Captain 2021) 
 


